Bleasby Playgroup continues to thrive and the little ones all seem to endlessly grow.

As with any community group we see numbers fluctuate, depending on how many 4-year-olds leave
us to go to school, recently however we have been regularly getting at least 10 children each week.
This seems the right amount to make it viable, but it doesn’t feel too busy (or noisy) if you are
bringing a baby along.

It’s a great place to enjoy a warm cup of tea, and get to know the community more,
often meeting other families who will go to school together.

The children enjoyed a trip to Bleasby School Apple Class this year, not only did the children enjoy
playing in the school garden and in the home corner but some of the parents and grandparents had
their first look at school and we’re able to meet Mrs Blacknall.

On behalf of playgroup, we would very much like to thank the Village Hall committee who continue
to support us, storing our toys and equipment and helping us out when our numbers are lower than
we’d like.

Anyone from the community is welcome to come along on a Monday morning, from
9:15am in term time.



